
OUR PARTNERS
American Association of Motor 
Vehicle Administrators
https://www.aamva.org/

American Driver and Traffic Safety 
Education Association
https://www.adtsea.org/

ASPIRA
https://aspira.org/

Automotive Coalition for Traffic 
Safety
https://www.actsautosafety.org/

Car Dealers Saving Lives
http://cardealerssavinglives.org/

Catch You Later Foundation
https://catchyoulater.org/

Coalition of Ignition Interlock 
Manufacturers
https://interlockciim.org/

Colorado SADD
https://www.sadd.org/colorado

Colorado Safety Association
https://www.coloradosafety.org/

Connor Lynch Foundation
https://www.inhonorofconor.org/

DADSS
https://www.dadss.org/

Drive Safe Hampton Roads
https://www.drivesafehr.org/

Driving in the Real World
https://drivingintherealworld.com/

DUID Victim Voices
http://www.duidvictimvoices.org/

EndDD.org
https://www.enddd.org/

Families for Safe Streets,  
San Francisco
https://walksf.org/families-for-safe-
streets/

FCCLA
https://fcclainc.org/

Florida SADD
https://www.sadd.org/florida

Florida Teen Safe Driving Coalition
https://flteensafedriver.org/

Governor’s Traffic Safety 
Committee of New York
https://trafficsafety.ny.gov/

Governors Highway Safety 
Association
https://www.ghsa.org/

Gweedo Memorial Foundation
https://www.connergweedo.com/

Hang Up and Drive
https://www.hangupanddrive.com/

Illinois High School and College 
Driver Education Association
https://www.ihscdea.org/

Impact Teen Drivers
https://www.impactteendrivers.org/

Institute for Behavior and Health
https://www.ibhinc.org/

It Could Be Me
https://www.itcouldbeme.org/

KEA Technologies, Inc.
https://www.keatechinc.com/

Keep Kids Alive Drive 25
https://www.keepkidsalivedrive25.
org/

Keri Anne DeMott Foundation
https://
thekeriannedemottfoundation.com/

Mentora Institute
https://mentora.institute/

Minnesotans for Safe Driving
https://mnsafedriving.com/

National Alliance for Drug 
Endangered Children
https://nationaldec.org/

National Alliance to Stop Impaired 
Driving
https://nasid.org/

National Association of Peer 
Program Professionals
https://peerprogramprofessionals.
org/index.html

National Road Safety Foundation
https://www.nrsf.org/

National Safety Council
https://www.nsc.org/

Noah on Patrol
https://www.
officernoahaleottafoundation.org/

RADD
https://www.radd.org/

Responsibility.org
https://www.responsibility.org/

Road Safety Alert Foundation
https://rosaf.org/index.html

SADD National
https://www.sadd.org/

SAFE
https://www.streetsareforeveryone.
org/

Safe Kids Middlesex County
https://www.safekids.org/coalition/
safe-kids-middlesex-county

Safe Night LLC
https://safe-night.com/

Safe Road Alliance
https://www.saferoadsalliance.org/

Stop Drugged Driving
https://www.stopdruggeddriving.org/

Teens Learn to Drive
https://teenslearntodrive.com/

Teen Safe Driving Coalition CA
https://www.facebook.com/
cateensafedriving/

Vermont Highway Safety Alliance
https://www.vermonthighwaysafety.
org/

Vision Zero Canada
https://visionzero.ca/

We Save Lives
https://wesavelives.org/

WRAP
https://wrap.org/

Yankee Driving School of Vermont
https://www.yankeedrivingschool.
com/
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